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Parish Hall Update 
The main priority for the Parish Hall Committee in the last few months has been to make 

grant applications to secure sufficient funds to make the necessary improvements and 

conserve the building. 

Big Lottery – Reaching Communities Grant 

A grant application has been made to the Big Lottery and as of June 2013 we await the 

outcomes of their decision. The grant focuses on the significant role the Parish Hall has 

in support our community as the only main venue for community activities and events. 

Our ambition is to be a ‘Community Hub’. 

Heritage Lottery 

One of the grants we can apply for is the Heritage Lottery. This grant provides support for 

heritage projects. The Parish Hall is a significant artefact of our heritage and is in a good 

position to meet the criteria for a grant. The Worlington Heritage Project we are planning 

is designed to be a community-based project with the Parish Hall as the Heritage Hub. A 

small group of community members have started to create a Heritage Group to co-

ordinate this project and future details will be available in the next few months. 

Community Council of Devon 

This grant is designed to support community facilities and therefore East Worlington is in 

a good position to make an application. The requirements of this grant is that they will 

fund one third of the cost of the project up to £20,000 and therefore we need to secure 

the other two thirds. Our own funds make up one third so we only need to find a funding 

source or benefactor to secure the final third to make an application. The application 

round closed on 31st July. 

 
 

Parish Hall Pantomime – Oh no it isn’t! Oh yes it is! 
The Parish Hall is planning to host a pantomime as a community activity, with 

proceeds in support of the Parish Hall Thatching Appeal. It is hoped the 

pantomime will be held early in 2014. A small group have started planning the 

event. If you would like to be involved either as a member of the pantomime cast 

or in support ‘back stage’ please can you let Steve Baber know in the first 

instance: baber101@btinternet.com 01884 861640.  

The preparation will start in September. 

mailto:baber101@btinternet.com
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CALENDAR 

July 2013 September 2013 

Key details: 
For bookings please contact:  
Jude Coldwell 01884 860775 email worlingtonparishhall@gmail.com 
Please contact us to discuss your particular requirements 

For an up-to-date list of events look at the Parish Hall Calendar on the East Worlington Parish Hall website 
 www.eastworlingtonparishhall.btck.co.uk and check with organisers for more details or any changes 

Tues 2nd  PCC Meeting  19.30 

Fri 5th  Concert in Church  18.30 

Sun 7th  Sunday Club 11.00-12.15 

Thurs 11th Parish Hall Committee 
 Meeting 19.30 

Fri 12th  Table Tennis 19.30-20.30 

Tues 16th  Photo. Group 19.30 

Wed 17th Community Lunch1 2.30 

Tues 23rd Parish Council 19.30
  

Caradog’s Last Stand 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sun 1st  Sunday Club 11.00 – 12.15 

Fri 6th  Table Tennis  19.30 – 20.30 

Wed 11th  WI 19.00 

Thurs 12th Parish Hall Committee 
 Meeting 19.30 

Tues 17th  Photo. Group  19.30 

Tues 24th  Parish Council 19.30 
  

August 2013 
Fri 2nd Table Tennis  19.30 - 20.30 

Sat 3rd  Church Fete  - All day 

Sun 4th  Sunday Club 11.00 -12.15 

Mon 5th  Craft Group going to 
repair the hangings  14.00 

Tues 20th  Photo. Group 19.30 

A Recent production by the Now and Then Theatre Group of 
Caradog’s Last Stand, written and performed by members of the 
community, was performed in the natural woodland setting of  
Edgelake Meadow.  

Proceeds from the 
play support the 

Parish Hall 
Thatching Appeal and 
Worlington Churches 


